WE’RE GUTTED
It is with huge disappointment that we have to announce that FOTF is postponed until next year.  The delay in lifting Covid 19 restrictions (and having discussed the logistics of holding the event with the local licencing authority) means that unfortunately, it is not feasible to hold the Festival this year.
We are, however, already optimistically looking forward to holding it next year.  The provisional date is July 2nd, 2022 and we will confirm this date in the next few days.
The Festival is organised entirely by (experienced) volunteers who have worked for months to get the event ready to go – bigger and better – this year.  We are all beyond disappointed that we are unable to run it.
We’d like to thank wholeheartedly everyone who has bought tickets and supported us, including many local businesses.  All tickets will be valid for next year, but if you’re unable to attend you will be able to request a full refund.  We will be contacting our business supporters separately.
For more information, please email us on festivalonthefield@gmail.com
Thank you all and see you next year!
